
 
Coldenham Fire District 
Special Meeting Notice 

 
Please take notice that a special meeting will be held by the Board of Fire 
Commissioners of the Coldenham Fire District at the Coldenham Fire House, 511 
Coldenham Road, Walden, NY on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at approximately 
7:30PM (immediately following the annual budget hearing) to review bids for the 
air conditioning project and any other necessary business.  
 
BY ORDER OF THE  
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS  
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT  
Mary E. Keenan, Secretary  
Dated: October 10, 2019 


